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Carrier Customer Bulletin

Date of Bulletin:

June 10, 2024

Notice #: CCBFTR02228
Audience: CLEC
Subject: Updated Form for Section 251 Initial Regulated Collocation

Service Requests

Date Effective:

Immediately

Effective immediately, Frontier has updated the application form for Section 251 Initial
Regulated Collocation Services. The new version of the document includes additional
questions to help determine whether the services being requested are for regulated

colocation or edge colocation services.

Customers should delete any previous versions of the form and start using the new
form immediately to avoid confusion and expedite the application review process.

The updated form can be accessed on the Wholesale Resources page under the
Regulated Collocation Applications section.

If you have questions regarding the information provided in this notice, please email
Carrier.Notifications@ftr.com.
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